
 

“Call an EIT” 
 

Do you have worries about your child’s return to school in 
September? 

Would you like strategies on what you could do to try to help your 
child? 

Would you like to speak to somebody and get advice on what could 
be done to help? 

 

If you have answered “yes” to any of the above, then the “Call an EIT” service is 
available for parents and carers throughout the school summer holidays. 

 

We have Educational Improvement Teachers (EITs) available to take your call to listen 
to your worries and provide support and impartial advice. 

 

The EITs are available to take your telephone call on the following dates:  

 

Tuesday 25th July                        
 
 
 
 
 
9.30am – 12.00pm 

Tuesday 1st August                    

Tuesday 8th August                   

Tuesday 15th August                 

Tuesday 22nd August                 

Tuesday 29th August                 

Thursday 31st August                

Tuesday 5th September            

Thursday 7th September           

 

If you wish to “Call an EIT”, please call the Educational Psychology 

Service on 01924 307403 and ask to speak to an EIT. 


